Fall ’17 1 Canadian Air Division (CAD) report
The date for the next meeting has not yet been set, although HR has suggested it will be in January. This will be confirmed by the end of the month. In advance of the National Executive (NE) ratifying the portfolios set out by the Nation President, I have reached out to my counter-parts and have been returned as the Labour Co-Chair for the 1 CAD Union Management Consultation Committee (UMCC). My Union of National Defence Employee (UNDE) counter-part is Sister Mona Simcoe Vice-President (VP) for Manitoba &Saskatchewan (Man/Sask).
Respectfully submitted by T. Mark Miller VP for British Columbia (VP/BC)

